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Please do not take away our right to vote by mail.  This would cause undue harm for 

older citizens who may not have the stamina to stand in lines in November weather in 

order to vote.  The convenience of voting from home encourages all of us to vote, 

regardless of demands of work, family, or transportation issues. 


